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COMMUNICATION

Parents please when you 
need to communicate 
about athletics please 
use my athletic email.  I 
do not want to miss any 
important emails from 
you. 
athletics@spc-school.net

Basketball season is 
getting ready to start.  

Open gyms can begin in 
a  week.  Be on the 

lookout for an email from 
your grade level coaches.

COACHES 

HOMECOMING
OCTOBER 4TH!!! 

MORE INFO TO COME FROM 
STUDENT COUNCIL

Coaches Registration
If you would like to coach or be an 
assistant coach for any of our SPC 
sports this school year please 
complete the link below and make 
sure you are compliant with virtus.  
You need to be compliant to be 
assigned a team.
Coach Registration
Coach Requirement
If you have any questions please 
contact Athletic Director

LET’S GO TIGERS

Bitty Basketball
Bitty Basketball Registration is open! 
Bitty basketball is for all SPC 
students in grades Kindergarten-3rd 
grade. Games start in January and 
are about 5-6 weeks long.  Games 
are on Saturday mornings from 
8am-1pm.  You play one game a 
Saturday and they are about 50 
minutes long.  Bitty Basketball Info.

Athletic Director: Kelly Spanos

For all athletic questions please 
email Kelly Spanos at

athletics@spc-school.net

8TH GRADE SPOTLIGHT

Follow SPC Athletics on 
instagram

spctigers_athletics

8th Grade Spotlight 
Games

School Policy
Please remember parents and 
fans are not to be on the same 
side as the coaches and teams 
during soccer, football and/or 
basketball games.  Please 
respect the coaches and players 
for focusing on the game.  
Students who are not in school 
on Friday will not be allowed to 
participate in weekend SPC 
sports/cheer Please review the 
athletic handbook for more 
details.  Athletic handbook.

Homecoming will be Saturday 
October 4th.  On October 4th we 
will be honoring our 8th grade 
football players, 8th grade 
cheerleaders, 8th grade soccer 
players.  Games will start at 
11am with football and will end 
with soccer games later in the 
day.  We will honor our CC 
athletes Oct 10th at the last cross 
country meet.  Parents will need 
to be present. More information to 
come!

If you would like to participate 
in our football booster club 
and help with events to 
support our football program 
click this link Booster club

BOOSTER CLUB

SPIRIT WEAR SALE

Our fall spirit wear is now 
open.  Click the link to place 
your order.  Orders due by 
Sept. 30th

https://forms.gle/rm1hpfuntXdgxpbs9
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13CVrE6cMeAUVwbiv4h-Sogp3USbdj6nTZA-4pLKRjX4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1IPBhhvqqrTA-IyApVmzCg4JGaFSYs4mAj7-qSYQZ5c8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e_7fUe4_uMz2qfPXgi6RomIRgldPHDMGosv6V7Nn46M/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdN-hjheym4euw3Vj5imRPmwkuuxGZKCwr5PVQv7B83vw5VCQ/viewform?usp=header

